From: "Gentile, Carmine - Rep (HOU)" <Carmine. Gentile@mahouse gov=

Date: March 21, 2016 at 5:00:40 PM EDT

To: Bill Schineller <bschineller@yahoo.com=

Cc: "Devaney, Marilyn P (GOV)" <marilyn p.devaney@state ma.us=

Subject: RE: Letter from Protect Sudbury to Governor Charlie Baker Opposing Eversource Power Line Project

Dear Bill,

Last week I spent several hours meeting with Eversource staff and took the time to meet individually with each of the four Selectmen and
Selectwomen who will be discussing this in executive session tomorrow. Placing the line under our public streets will safeguard the environment and
not wreak havoc through conservation land and environmentally sensitive areas along the MBTA right of way. I have urged the Selectmen to demand
that Eversource use one of their already developed plans to place the line under the streets. We can support that plan before the siting authority.

Thank you for your advocacy and support.

Best regards,

Carmine

Carmine Gentile
State Representative

13" Middlesex District

(Framingham, Marlberough, Sudbury, and Wayland)
State House, Rm 39

0:617-722-2014




